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                  General Order # 1,039                            October, 2018
                           DATE:     Friday October 19th, 2018
                   LOCATION:     Wakefield Public Safety Building




           1 Union Street Wakefield

                    TIME:              2000 hours 
                    PROGRAM:  Our guest speaker will be Chelsea Public Safety Dispatcher

                                           and former Chelsea FAO, Mr. Paul Koolloian. Who will present 
                                           a show on the 1973 Chelsea Fire, which occurred 45 years 

                                           ago!!!!!

Annual Meeting
This will be the annual meeting of the Association. Voting for Officers and members of the Board of Directors will take place, along with the annual reports of various Officers.
The nominating Committee has submitted the following slate of Officers and Directors:

President-Frank Barry

Vice-President- Richard Conway

Secretary-Michael Kass

Treasurer-William H. Wilderman

Director for First three Years-James Cullen

Director for First three Years-Thomas Brophy (just completed unexpired term of Bob Wilker)
The floor will be open for nominations before the vote.
September Meeting

Members enjoyed a hamburger and hot dog cookout at the HQ of FEMA Massachusetts Task Force 1 in Beverly. Vice President Conway provided an interesting slide show on fires in the Nashua area.
Applicants

Members present will be asked to vote upon the application for membership of Patrick Carritte.
Condolences

Our condolences to applicant Joseph Carritte whose mother Gloria passed away in September. She was also the grandmother of applicant Patrick Carritte and the wife of former member William Carritte. May her soul rest in peace.

Dues
Box 52 Annual dues have been mailed out and are due on October 1st, 2018. Please make every effort to pay promptly. Any member having a hardship is asked to contact the Treasurer.

Reminder
October 19th 2000 hrs. Wakefield Public Safety Building. Program on the
1973 Chelsea Fire.
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
